
PLO  Secretary-General  briefs
ambassadors  of  Munich  Group
on  dangerous  Israeli
escalation
The Secretary-General of the Executive Committee of the PLO,
Hussain al-Shaikh met today with ambassadors of the Munich
Group (Egypt, Jordan, France, and Germany”, where he briefed
them  on  the  latest  field  developments  and  the  dangerous
Israeli escalation.

“We  exchanged  views  on  the  mechanisms  of  activating  the
group’s  role  regionally  and  internationally  to  create  a
political horizon, as well as place pressure on Israel to stop
all unilateral measures,” he said in a tweet.

He also thanked the four countries for the effort exerted by
them and their continuous support for the necessity of having
a political vision based on international legitimacy to end
the Israeli occupation.

https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2022/10/25/plo-secretary-general-briefs-ambassadors-of-munich-group-on-dangerous-israeli-escalation/
https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2022/10/25/plo-secretary-general-briefs-ambassadors-of-munich-group-on-dangerous-israeli-escalation/
https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2022/10/25/plo-secretary-general-briefs-ambassadors-of-munich-group-on-dangerous-israeli-escalation/
https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2022/10/25/plo-secretary-general-briefs-ambassadors-of-munich-group-on-dangerous-israeli-escalation/



